Network with Other Blind Students
at the

2nd Annual
NC Association of Blind Students Seminar!
Join with other blind students to network, learn about the latest in technology, the best ways to get accommodations at school and on the job, participate in an exciting service project with local preschool blind and visually impaired children, and much, much more! You can earn community service hours while you do it! Each attendee will be entered into a drawing for a $75 Visa Gift Card to be spent anywhere Visa is accepted!
Visit www.ncabs.org and click on “2010 Student Seminar” for more information and a registration form!

Who may attend: ANY high school or college student!

Date: Saturday, March 20, 2010   **Registration forms due March 10th
Time: Registration 8:30 a.m., Seminar 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Location: Governor Morehead School for the Blind, Penland building

Price: $10 to be paid upon arrival - FREE LUNCH!
The NC Association of Blind Students (NCABS) is an affiliate of the National Federation of the Blind of NC and of the National Association of Blind Students. NCABS works to represent blind students in North Carolina, to advocate for equal education opportunities, to provide important information and resources to students, to perpetuate a positive philosophy about blindness, and to serve as a networking outlet.
If you need ANY assistance, please call 1st VP, Cindy Bennett, at 828.989.5383.
